
Summer Internship
Program

Each summer the House Research Institute hosts a small 
number of students to participate in institute research 
programs. Students are selected based on academic 
performance and overall interest shown. The long-term 
goal of our program is to encourage students to pursue 
academic and career paths in biology and bioengineering. 
The short-term goals are to provide an educational and 
research experience in these disciplines as they relate to the 
auditory system, and to provide students with an improved 
understanding of scientific methods.

The internship program will focus on multiple disciplines 
within auditory research. All students will receive 
exposure and instruction in basic biology, biophysics, and 
bioengineering approaches in unraveling the development, 
structure, and mechanics of the auditory system. Based on 
his/her interest, each student will be paired with a mentor 
to pursue a research project in one of these areas. Through 
group discussions and collaborations, we will showcase the 
multidisciplinary nature of scientific investigations within 
the auditory system.

House Research Institute
formerly House Ear Institute
2100 W. 3rd Street
Los Angeles, CA 90057 USA

For further details and application deadlines visit:
www.houseresearch.org/research/internship.html

www.houseresearch.org
internship@houseresearch.org
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